
 
 
 

ASHTA at Work in the Community! 
 

 
A team of ASHTA volunteers helped unload and hand out over 8,000 lbs. of food to those who needed it at the 
Geneva Mobile Pantry event on Saturday July 9th.  This is the third year that the ASHTA team has assisted the 
regular volunteers and contributes money to provide the needed supplies associated with running the event.   
 
John Metzler, organizer of the employee volunteers and a highly skilled Instrument and Electrical Technician at the 
facility said, “All of our people enjoy coming out to Geneva to help!  Many even come up and ask me when the 
event is planned before I can even ask them to help out.  ASHTA Chemicals likes supporting local events such as 
these.”  John’s daughter, Alaina, is a regular at these events also.  
 
“ASHTA Chemicals employees were awesome volunteers and so helpful,” Remarked Shirley Hill, another 
volunteer.  “We would welcome them back again anytime.” 
 
On August 13th the ASHTA volunteers will be supporting the Produce to People distribution at St. John’s Lutheran 
Church on South Broadway in Geneva Ohio.   
 
ASHTA would like to thank and credit the Pride of Geneva newspaper for their coverage of the event. 
 
 
 
 


